Irgvdc

From: Irgvdc

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 3:54 PM
To:

Subject: RE: question about application

Good afternoon,
Thank you for your interest in the RFP for Direct Purchase of Services.

Your Question:
Are you asking or saying that any individual that may be hired to perform in-home care services to your
clients not have any felonies in his/her record?

Response:
It depends on the type of felony. If it 1s in relation to physical harm to an individual, then this type of
person would not be acceptable to provide in-home services.

Once again, thank you for your interest in the RFP. Further questions can be submitted via email to lrgvdc@|rgvdc.org .
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